
Year	5/6	Spring	Term	2019	

Who	was	‘Big	Lil’?		
Happy	New	Year	and	welcome	to	the	Spring	term	in	Year	5/6.	We	are	very	excited	to	
be	back	and	have	an	exciting	term	ahead.	This	term	children	will	become	experts	on	
Hull’s	fishing	heritage,	working	around	the	key	question	:	Who	was	‘Big	Lil’?	This	is	
also	a	very	important	term	for	our	Y6	children	who	will	be	working	very	hard	in	

preparation	for	SATs.		

Key	dates:		

-	21st-24th	January:	Bikeability	(Y5)	

-Tuesday	5th	Feb	–	E-Safety	Day	

-Tuesday	12th	&	Wednesday	13th	March:	
Parents	Evening	

-Friday	15th	Feb	–	School	closes	(half	term)	

-Monday	25th	Feb		-	School	re-opens	

-Thursday	7th	March	–	World	Book	Day	

-Friday	15st	March	–	Comic	Relief		

-Tuesday	20th	March	–	Easter	Disco	

-	Thursday	28th	March	–	Y56	Parents	
workshop	

-	Wednesday	3rd	April	–	Easter	Disco	

-Friday	5th	April	–	School	closes	(Easter	
Holiday)	

Clubs:	

• Revision	and	Reading	Plus	Club	–	
Thursdays	with	Mr.	Morgan	&	Mr	Sutton	

• Dodgeball	Club	–	Thursday	afterschool	
with	Mr.	Morgan		

	
• TT	Rock	Stars	–	Tuesday	Lunch	with	Miss	

Staines	&	Miss	Jones.	
	

• Pizza	Club	–	Thursday	lunch	times	with	
Mrs.	Wilkinson.		

	
• Rubgy	Club	–	Tuesday	Lunchtime	with	

Brad	(Hull	FC)	
	

• Girls	Football	–	Friday	Lunchtime	with	Mr.	
Moy.	

General:	

• Does	your	family	have	links	with	Hull’s	fishing	heritage?	We	are	trying	to	gather	
photographs,	letters,	newspaper	clippings	and	other	ephemera	to	make	links	between	our	
families	and	the	fishing	industry	

• New	SATs	revision	guides	have	been	purchased	by	the	PTA.	They	will	be	available	for	parents	
to	collect	from	21st	January.		

• Please	ensure	that	your	child	is	wearing	the	correct	uniform	for	school,	including	
appropriate	indoor	shoes.	

• A	reminder	that	PE	kit	is	white	t-shirt,	black	shorts	and	trainers.	Your	child	may	also	bring	a	
tracksuit	top	and	bottoms	(or	similar)	for	outdoor	activities	during	cold	weather.		

	


